
Dear All, 
 

We have received information from the Thomas Theyer Foundation in Buxton of 

a counselling service they are able to offer from February 2021 after recently 

being awarded funding. 
 

TTF works to support children and young people with additional needs, their 

families and carers. 

  

The counselling service will offer free, confidential 1-2-1 talking therapy for 

children and young people with special educational needs or difficult life 

circumstances. The service will also be extended to their parents or carers on a 

donation based service. 

  

They will also be offering a paid for service to the wider community. 

  

They have qualified children’s counsellors who are ready to offer online or 

telephone counselling. 

  

To enquire about the service – parents can 

email counselling@thomastheyerfoundation.org.uk 

  

Kind regards 
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